
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 
ECONOMY AND INFRASTRUCTURE 
DIRECTORATE 
Council House, Manor Square, 
Solihull, West Midlands B91 3QS 
 
Email: shapingplaces@solihull.gov.uk 
www.solihull.gov.uk 
 
 
Date:   June/July 2022

 
 
Dear Business Owner 
 
 
Commonwealth Games coming to Solihull 28th July – 8th August. 
 
Did you know that the Commonwealth Games is coming to an area by your business?  
Specifically, the Queens Baton Relay (QBR) is passing through the Borough on 26th July and 
we want to make sure you are informed of any potential implications. 
 
We want to keep you updated on what is happening and how this may affect your business 
so that you can manage any potential disruption or maximise the benefit of the baton coming 
to your area. 
 
We have compiled a traffic briefing note, FAQs, a map of the QBR route and a list of roads 
the baton actually travels down. 
 
These can found here: 
 
https://www.solihull.gov.uk/news/commonwealth-games-and-queens-baton-relay-road-
closure-briefing-note 
 
For any business support requirements, or to find out how you can promote your business 
locally, please contact the Business Investment team at business@solihull.gov.uk. 
 
For further information regarding local events in your area please visit 
www.visitsolihull.co.uk. 
 
We hope you find this information useful. 
 
Should you have any queries please do not hesitate to contact the project office on the email 
above. 
 
Regards 
 
 
Commonwealth Games Project Office 
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